Fédération des Travailleurs de la Métallurgie CGT

The FTM CGT learns with astonishment about what is happening at the Renault site in Busan,
South Korea

The company was producing a promotional film and had called the employees to act in it. One of
the scenes has caused an uproar among the Koreans.

The FTM CGT does not intend to challenge how the Koreans may have perceived this scene. This is
a matter of appreciation based on the culture, history, and beliefs of the people, which are always
respectable as long as they do not harm others.

Renault Busan now seems to want to initiate disciplinary procedures against the employee.

The FTM CGT opposes any action that would target this employee. She was in a situation where
she did not control the staging. By participating in this film, she was still under the company's
authority. There is nothing to blame her for.

During the editing of the film, the scene could have been cut, yet neither the company that made
the film nor the client company (Renault Busan) reacted.

The fault lies entirely with the management of Renault Busan.

The FTM CGT wants to be very clear. This employee should not be concerned. We will reach out to
the central management of the Renault Group and inform IndustriALL Global Union to initiate
mobilization against any actions taken by the company towards this employee. It is also incredibly
shocking that only this employee is being held accountable, with no mention of any responsibility
from the hierarchy!

Comrade, the FTM CGT is by your side and fully supports you.
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